
 
 

 
 

Detours April 29-May 8 due to NFL Draft tear down 
 
Effective Monday, April 29 through end of service Wednesday, May 8, 2019 four bus routes will 
be on detours due to tear down for the NFL Draft. Broadway will be closed between 1st Avenue 
and 2nd Avenue, and 1st Avenue will be closed from Demonbreun Street to Church Street. 
Passengers looking to access the train platform should walk along 2nd Avenue to Demonbreun 
Street due to the closure of 1st Avenue. The following detours will be in place. 
 
6 Lebanon Pike – To downtown: Buses will detour on Korean Veterans Boulevard at 
Hermitage Avenue and will resume the regular route on 2nd Avenue past Broadway. From 
downtown: Buses will detour on 4th Avenue at Broadway and will resume the regular route on 
Hermitage Avenue at Korean Veterans Boulevard. 
 
25 Midtown – To downtown via Jo Johnston:  Buses will detour on Korean Veterans 
Boulevard at Hermitage Avenue and will resume the regular route on 2nd Avenue past 
Broadway. From downtown via Hart Street: Buses will detour on 4th Avenue at Broadway and 
will resume the regular route on Hermitage Avenue at Korean Veterans Boulevard. 
 
60 Music City Blue Circuit – No service to Riverfront Station except buses departing from 
7th and Harrison. To downtown: Buses will detour on Commerce Street at 4th Avenue to the 
temporary end of the line on Commerce Street between 4th and 5th Avenues. From downtown: 
Buses will detour from the temporary end of the line on Commerce Street between 4th and 5th 
Avenue and will resume the regular route on 5th Avenue at Commerce Street. Buses departing 
from 7th and Harrison only – To downtown (3:57 p.m., 4:42 p.m., 5:22 p.m. trips only): 
Buses will detour on 4th Avenue at Broadway and will resume the regular route on 1st Avenue to 
the rear turnaround at Riverfront Station. From downtown (6:50 a.m., 7:45 a.m., 8:30 a.m., 
4:35 p.m., 5:15 p.m. trips only): Buses will detour from the rear turnaround area at Riverfront 
Station and will resume the regular route on 5th Avenue at Broadway. 
 
93 Music City Star West End Shuttle – To Riverfront Station: Buses will detour on 8th 
Avenue/Rosa L. Parks at Demonbreun Street and will resume the regular route on 1st Avenue to 
the rear turnaround at Riverfront Station. From Riverfront Station: Buses will detour from the 
rear turnaround area at Riverfront Station and will resume the regular route on Broadway at 2nd 
Avenue. 
 
 
Make sure to stay up to date by following us on Twitter or Facebook (@WeGoTransit), joining 
our emailing list at bit.ly/WeGoEmail, and by checking in on our website at wegotransit.com 
for service advisories. Our representatives are also ready to assist you in planning your ride. 
Give them a call at 615-862-5950. Thanks for riding! 
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